
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Zoom link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85381127592?pwd=Z01JTHFXN
VdzeTZqTUpwS1dmSFVxZz09 

Klamath Falls Friends Church 
Unprogrammed Worship 

Sunday, May 5, 2024 
10:00 am 

All Are Welcome 
Because we believe each person represents an image of the Divine 

and welcome the light that each individual brings, we open our doors 
to everyone. We encourage full participation by all in the life of our 
meeting. We recognize one another as equal travelers on the journey, 
seeking always to celebrate our joys and share our struggles together. 
May we create and tend an ethic of respect, reverence, safety, and 
listening. May we delight in our differences! 

 

1918 Oregon Ave., Klamath Falls, OR 97601 
To Reach Leigh Tolton, pastor 

pastorklamathfallsfriends@gmail.com 
541-363-6885 

 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85381127592?pwd=Z01JTHFXNVdzeTZqTUpwS1dmSFVxZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85381127592?pwd=Z01JTHFXNVdzeTZqTUpwS1dmSFVxZz09
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Sunday, May 5, 2024 
Unprogrammed Worship 

Welcome 
10:00-10:40 Silent (Unprogrammed) Worship 

Joys and Concerns 
Closing Prayer 

 
Announcements: 

• Today, May 5 we will be having the third class of our 
book group, on Thich Nhat Hanh’s Living Buddha 
Living Christ 

• There is a prayer vigil each Wednesday at 6:30 here at 
the church – It’s focus is a ceasefire of wars, 
particularly in Israel/Gaza 

• “What an amazingly successful launch of Klamath 
Interfaith Food Pantry! Our first two pantries were 
April 23 and 30; we served 80 families, a total of 226 
people--116 adults and 110 children. We had 34 
volunteers who put in a total of 270 hours stocking 
food shelves,  serving clients, and of course, setting up 
the pantry. What a fantastic group of kind and giving 
people have assembled to do this very important 
work! Our food pantry impacts the lives of many 
people. We are now collecting extra items that the 
Food Bank doesn't provide -- women’s and men’s 
toiletries, toilet tissue and feminine hygiene. You may 
take these items to your church, and we'll arrange for 
someone to bring them to the pantry on stocking day. 
If you are interested in volunteering, please contact 
Linda Warner at 541-281-5535. Stay tuned for 

information about our Klamath Interfaith Food Pantry 
Open House!”                                            Linda Warner 
 

 
April 2024 
Donations for April $1240  Pledged $2618 
Year to date $22,515 Pledged $10,472 
We appreciate and need your ongoing financial support! 
The meeting asks every member and regular attendee to 
consider giving, according to one’s ability, as a spiritual 
practice.  It is not the size of the donation that matters,  
but the heart from which it is given. You may drop  
your tax-deductible gift in the box located at the  
back corner of our meeting room. 
  
Financial giving is a concrete way in which we ALL can share 
in the ministry and outreach of Friends.  Thank you to all who 
faithfully contribute! May we continue to trust God to enable 
us to give with generous and open hearts! 
Please pledge for 2024. Forms are near the entry table. 

 


